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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: March 6, 2023  
Re: CalOES Non- profit security grant results    

 

Earlier this month, CalOES announced the results of the FY2022 State non-profit security grant program.  

285 non-profit organizations across the state were collectively awarded $47.5 million dollars.   

I am very pleased to report that 16 parishes and schools in the Sacramento Diocese were successful 

applicants and will be collectively awarded $2,775,282.00 for target-hardening efforts designed to deter or 

reduce the consequences of a terrorist act.  These security improvements have the added benefit of 

deterring other, more common types of criminal offences.  This was a tremendous success, especially 

considering that this was the first opportunity for parishes to freely participate in this program.    

The successful Sacramento Diocese facilities and the amounts rewarded to each facility are as follows: 

1. Holy Rosary School, Woodland  $195,000 
2. Holy Spirit School, Fairfield  $173,500 
3. Holy Spirit Parish, Sacramento  $200,000 
4. Holy Trinity Parish, El Dorado Hills  $200,000 
5. Our Lady of Grace School, West Sacramento  $200,000 
6. Our Lady of the Assumption Parish, Carmichael                                              $200,000 
7. Our Lady of the Assumption School, Carmichael                                             $200,000 
8. St. Isidore School, Yuba City  $94,911 
9. St. Isidore Parish, Yuba City  $94,911 
10. St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Sacramento  $43,599 
11. St. Francis of Assisi School, Sacramento  $173,361 
12. St. Ignatius Loyola Parish, Sacramento  $200,000 
13. St. Joseph Parish , Vacaville  $200,000 
14. St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School, Elk Grove  $200,000 
15. St. Francis Catholic High School, Sacramento                                                   $200,000 
16. St. Philomene Parish, Sacramento  $200,000 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to all of the grant recipients. 

Many of these applicants participated in our grant information sharing network within the diocese that 

included samples of successful grant applications and “question and answer” correspondence with CalOES.  

Some of the recent awardees have generously provided us their applications for this grant to assist future 

applicants.    Funding for the federal homeland security grant program – which was announced last week - 

has consistently grown and will total $305 million this year.   

Parishes and schools are encouraged to consider participating in these grant programs to address security 

improvements.  Please let me know if you are interested in information for either of these grants.   

   

 

 

  

 


